
 

A Conversation with JOHN DEAR 
 

on his new book: 

“THE GOSPEL OF PEACE” 
 

              
Peacemaker, author, and Nobel Peace Prize Nominee, Father John Dear, will be 
with us to talk about and sign copies of his new book, his life's work: The Gospel 
of Peace: A Commentary on Matthew, Mark, and Luke from the Perspective of 
Nonviolence. It is the first ever commentary on the Synoptic Gospels from the 

perspective of active nonviolence in the tradition of Gandhi and Dr. King. In this 
original work, Fr. John walks us through every line of the three synoptic Gospels 
pointing out Jesus' practice and teachings on nonviolence, peace, and universal 

love and invites us to follow him. Join us! 
 

SATURDAY – FEBRUARY 24, 2024, 11am – 12:30pm 

ST. PAUL THE APOSTLE PARISH CENTER 

1526 SELBY AVE. - WESTWOOD 

Cosponsored by Pax Christi Southern California, St. Camillus Catholic Center for Spiritual Care 
For further information, visit www.johndear.org and www.beatitudescenter.org 

where he is the executive director and offers online programs. 

http://www.johndear.org/
http://www.beatitudescenter.org/

